
Report of the Faculty Athletics Representative 

September, 2020 

The Committee on Academic Performance (CAP) had its first fall meeting on Tuesday, August 11 

via Microsoft Teams.  We will continue to meet via Teams on the second Tuesday of each 

month.   

At the August CAP meeting, subcommittees were determined for the 2020-2021 Academic 

Year: 

Sub-Committees for 2020-2021: 
Student-Athlete Wellbeing Committee (SAW) 

Karen Turner 
Jeremy Clarke 

Student-Athlete Integrity Review (SAAIR) 
Eric Berson 

Sheldon Bond 
Whitney Nash 

Annual Election and Orientation (AEO) 
Dawn Heinecken 

Sharon Moore 
Stay safe, stay well and Go Cards! 

Dr. Krista Wallace-Boaz 

Kbwall01@louisville.edu 

Faculty Athletics Representative 
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